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PROVIDER ADVISORY # 2022-029 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR PROVIDER ENROLLMENT FOR 

 LIFE SKILLS DEVELOPMENT LEVEL 4-PREVOCATIONAL SERVICES  

EFFECTIVE DATE:  November 10, 2022 

This advisory provides instructions for existing iBudget Florida waiver providers or 
iBudget Florida waiver provider applicants who may be interested in enrolling in Life 
Skills Development Level 4-Prevocational Services.  

Effective November 10, 2022, existing iBudget waiver providers who are interested in 
providing Life Skills Development 4 will need to complete a Provider Expansion Request form 

and meet expansion criteria as specified on page 1-27 of the iBudget Handbook.  

iBudget Florida waiver provider applicants who want to include Life Skills Development 
Level 4-Prevoational services with their initial application may check this box on the 
iBudget Provider Enrollment Application.  

Applications and Provider Expansion Request forms should be submitted to the regional 
provider enrollment mailbox where services will be provided as follows:  

 

Northwest.providerenrollment@apdcares.org 

Northeast.providerenrollment@apdcares.org 

Central.providerenrollment@apdcares.org 

Southeast.providerenrollment@apdcares.org 

Southern.providerenrollment@apdcares.org 

Suncoast.providerenrollment@apdcares.org 

 

https://apd.myflorida.com/providers/docs/Provider%20Expansion%20Request%20APD%20Form.docx
https://apd.myflorida.com/providers/docs/Regional%20iBudget%20Provider%20Enrollment%20Application%20-%20Non-WSC%20APD%20Form.docx
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